

Cubitt Town Junior School

28th March 2018

Student photos on display

Dear Parent/Carers,
The school displays photos of children in the staffroom and the dining hall to highlight to all staff and catering staff that there are some children with medical needs.
As we now have to have written permission from Parents/Carers to display their children's photo, I am writing to ask your permission to display a photo of your child with their medical or food allergies, in our staffroom and lunch hall.
Yours Sincerely,
Shelley A Juch
Administration Assistant/First Aid Officer
Cubitt Town Junior School
02079874362
I give permission for my childto have his/her photo displayed for our Emergency Medical or Food Allergies display.
Parents/Carers Signature Date